
 
 
 
 
 
18th October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

UPDATE: TERM 4, WEEK 1 
 
Grandparents & Friends Day 
As previously advised, the Grandparents and Friends Day planned for the first Friday of this term has 
been postponed.  We hope to hold this event later in the term. 
 
Sports Update 
 Touch Rugby – see the notice sent out on the App during the holidays.  This competition is now 

taking place at Hickford Park, Bell Block – starting Monday 1st November.  There will be no Under 6 
or Under 8 competitions.  These children need to return their shirts to the school office.  A new 
registration form is available from within the notice on the App for U10 and U12 players. 

 Cricket – will go ahead at Level 2.  First games 29th/30th October – more information to come. 
 Hockey – There will be some changes in updated team lists sent home today.  More information 

expected in the coming days. 
 
School Photos 
PhotoLife will be on-site on Thursday 28th October to take school photos.    
  

There will be no pre-order forms, etc.  Instead your child will bring home a ‘shoot keycode’ a 
couple of weeks after the photos have been taken.   You can use this code to view your 
child’s photos and place your orders online.  Booking forms for sibling photos we be distributed with 
more available from the School Office.  These must be completed and returned to the Office before 
photo day.  
 
Mufti Day and Raffles 
Friday 29th October is a mufti day in support of the FOSJ.  We are asking that each child brings along a 
Luxury Grocery Item (wine, chocolate, bubble bath, etc) in exchange for not wearing uniform.  Thank 
you for your support.  Each family will receive raffle from the Friends of St Joseph’s Team to sell in the 
second week of the term 
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